

May 29, 2017

Mr. Neil Frank R. Ferrer Consul General of the Philippines 999 Canada Place, Suite 660 Vancouver, British Columbia V6C 3E1

Dear Consul General:

I am pleased to extend warm wishes to the people of Philippines in recognition of your country's National Day.

National Days are special opportunities for people to gather with family members, friends, colleagues, and neighbours, to reflect on their patriotic pride. It is a day to talk about your country's advancements, history and culture; and, equally as importantly, to talk about what the future holds.

I want to thank you for your continued dedication and service as your country's representative in beautiful British Columbia. Consulates are vital links in strengthening our cultural and economic ties, as well as advancing mutual priorities. The Government of British Columbia looks forward to future opportunities to speak about how we can build on the progress that has been made over the years.

British Columbians take great pride in sharing such an important occasion with all of you. Enjoy celebrating your love for your country, your roots and your patriotism during this 2017 National Day celebration.

Sincerely,

Christy Clark

Premier